
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sale by Mutual Agreement of  
Emissions Units by the Minister Set for September 26, 2024 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

September 19, 2024 – The Ministère de l’Environnement, de la Lutte contre les 
changements climatiques, de la Faune et des Parcs (MELCCFP) announced today 
that its September 26, 2024 sale by mutual agreement has been canceled due to 
the fact that no entity has completed the application process.  

This sale, as provided for in the Regulation respecting a cap-and-trade system for 
greenhouse gas emission allowances, was meant to offer an additional alternative 
to emitters in obtaining the necessary allowances to meet their compliance 
requirements. 

 


